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Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this legislation.
I would only note that the required setback from certain zones and uses may have the affect of
allowing the Medical Cannabis uses to abut properties in those proscribed zones or uses since the
distances are measured “following the shortest direct distance on public right-of-way.  If this is not
the sponsor’s intent I would recommend  that additional language be added to note that the
Medical Cannabis Use may not abut the proscribed properties or uses.
Have a great day, all!
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